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American Red Cross

First Aid-CPR-AED Certification Class
When:         Two class sessions: 



Session #1 - 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm, Sunday, January 14, 2018 



Session #2 - 6:30pm to 9:30 pm Monday, January 15, 2018

Who:           Leaders and Scouts, e.g. Philmont, Sea Base, Northern Tier, etc. Others may 


        sign up to participate on a space-available basis. Class size is limited. Class 


        dates and times reflect the needs of Jewish Scouts and Scouters.

Where:        VFW Post 8469, 5703 Vogue Rd, Fairfax Station, VA 22039
What:          Participants will earn the American Red Cross First Aid-CPR-AED  
     
  
        

                    certification. Scouts attending High Adventure  programs must have First 
     

                    Aid and CPR certified members in their group; it's a good idea to have   
   

                    several people certified, including youth members.

Register: 
Send the following contact information to:


             -  Name, Mailing Address, Email Address, home and cell phone numbers, 

                             BSA unit type and number, and BSA Personal ID number (from 

                             membership card).

                          - Email this information as soon as possible to:



     Philip Sternberg <phil.sternberg@gmail.com>
Bring:        For Session #1, bring personal lunch and beverages. We will have a working lunch, 

                   and we will have drinks and refreshments available in the morning. For Session #2,

                   eat before you arrive, or bring food with you.

Cost:          Fifty dollars ($50.00) covers American Red Cross fees and classroom training   

                  materials. 

           Make checks out to “Jewish Committee on Scouting,” and write “ARC First Aid Training”    

           on the memo line. Payment due by Friday, 22 December 2017. 

                      Send checks to Philip Sternberg, P.O. Box 4052, Alexandria, VA 22303. 

           Those with a financial need, please contact Philip Sternberg <phil.sternberg@gmail.com>.

